
Hand in hand together we will become kind, collaborative and courageous citizens of our 
community and the wider world 

 
Monday 2nd June 2025. 

 
Y6 PE transition session at DCHS on Friday 13th June 2025. 

Dear Parents/ Caregivers, 

 
As an additional part of their transition programme to the Duchess Community High School 
(DCHS) our School Sports Co-ordinator Haydn has organised a sports session based around team 
work and transition at DCHS on Friday 13th June. 
Each school in the Alnwick Partnership has been allocated 10 spaces each and we are fortunate in 
that 9 of our year 6 group will be attending DCHS in September so we can allocate each of these 
pupils a place. 

 
We will have an early lunch in school and then travel by minibus to DCHS where we will take part 
in some sporting activities as well as a look around the school. We will return in time for usual end 
of day arrangements. 
 
Please can your child wear their PE kit, including trainers, cap, bring a water bottle and showerproof 
coat. No earrings or watches to be worn please. 
 
We have a limited amount of funding left in our Primary Sports Fund Budget so there will be no 
charge made for this event. 

 
Please note, if your child is not going to DCHS in September then your child will attend 
Whittingham as usual on this day. 
 
Mr Charlton will be in touch regarding the usual transition arrangements and information shortly. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Belinda Athey – Headteacher. 
 
 
 

 

 


